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I resolutely oppose this measure to drag Oregon back into the past. We are 

NUMBER ONE for ear of voting in the whole country. Let us be a shining example of 

free and fair voting. I’m appalled my elected representatives are wasting any time on 

this when we have actual problems that need urgent attention.  


